
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

 

 

 

 

The excursion to the meteorite crater area of Söderfjärden gathered over 60 participants. 

Information about the area was available at the Meteoria exhibition, through a film about the 

meteor impact and its effects until modern days and also by guides Margareta Blomfeldt and Henrik 

Fågelbärj. Experienced birdwatcher Ari Lähteenpää gave an insight into the birdlife in the area, 

especially concentrating on the cranes that rest at Söderfjärden at this time of the year before 

moving south for the winter months. A warms thanks to Margareta, Ari and Henrik for excellent 

guiding and to all participants for joining! 
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